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Many people testified on the gun bills and now this bill is just a rehash of those bills. 

1.We do not need to wait 72 hours to get a gun when a back ground check can be 

verified in  

   minutes. Why the stall? 

2. Why does Oregon want to go against a Supreme Court decision on bump stocks? 

In  

    every state  bump stocks are legal. 

3. A police officer or military personnel can handle/shoot a gun when they are 

between 18-  

   20 years old, but Oregon wants to make people wait till 21 years old before  

   getting/shooting a gun. Why is this Oregon? Are they too immature? If that is the 

case  

   then Oregon should not be doing any sex changes on anyone under 21 years old. 

4.It has been shown that people who have CCL stop equal amount or more crime 

than 

   police. People have a CCL for a reason and it's not conceal a weapon in their 

home. 

5. None of these bills will decrease violence. Some of the states with the most 

restrictive 

    gun laws have the most violence. Oregon needs more mental health treatment and  

    facilities. Guns are not the reason for violence. Restricting guns is like saying 

utensils  

    cause obesity. 

 

I strongly oppose this bill and urge you to do the same. Oregon needs to stop 

micromanaging.  

    


